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Resumption of Trading on the TSX Venture Exchange 
Vancouver, British Columbia – January 10th, 2024 – Taura Gold Inc. (TSXV: TORA) today announced that it has 
been advised by the TSX Venture Exchange that its common shares will resume trading on the TSX Venture Exchange 
effective Friday January 12, 2024 at the opening of trading. 

For more information, please contact: 

Taura Gold Inc. 
 
John Dorward President and CEO 
E: info@tauragold.com 
 

 

 
 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


